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M ADISON  M EADOWS  M IDDLE  SCHOOL  

225 W. O COTILLO  R D . , PHOENIX ,  AZ  85013  

Med -O-Gram  

New this Year- a Boutique for 8th grade students who need assistance with their commence-

ment and/or dance attire.  Students will be given a form to complete and return to their teacher or you may con-
tact the Commencement Chair directly.  Shopping times will be in the evenings and on weekends.  

If you have gently used dress attire, boy or girl, appropriate for commencement ceremony and 
dance, please donate in the front office ASAP.  We will be setting this up soon! 

If you have a 5th, 6th, or 7th grade student that will not be         
returning to Meadows for the 2017-2018 school year,               

please fill out a withdrawal form in the office.   

State Testing 

4/10-4/13 

 

TCT Release 

4/5 & 4/26 

 

No School 

4/14 

Spring Fundraiser 

4/22 

 

District Tasting Tour 

4/13 

 

PTM Meeting 

4/26-6pm 

UPCOMING EVENTS 



PAGE  2  MED-O-GRAM 

 

AZMERIT & AIMS Science Testing Schedule 
  

Please make sure your student is in school, well rested, and 
ready to try their best! 

  

AIMS Science 

4/4 8th grade 

  

AZMERIT  Writing                                             Reading & Math 

4/10 6th grade                                                    4/17 & 4/18 5th grade 

4/11 5th grade                                                    4/19 & 4/20 6th grade 

4/12 7th grade                                                    4/21 & 4/24 7th grade 

4/13 8th grade                                                    4/25 & 4/26 8th grade 
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Grade Level Updates: 
8th Grade: 

Math: Reviewing for AzMerit testing in all classes. Students should be using notes, books, and internet to advise 
them when they are struggling. 

Science: Has been covering heredity and how most traits are passed on from generation to generation.  Students 
did a project exploring 13 common genetic disorders. 

Social Studies: Currently covering WWII and the Holocaust, all students are also given the opportunity to present 
a current event for extra credit if they choose. 

Language Arts: Has a quarterly book report with presentations beginning May 8. We will be writing a process 
essay as well.  

 

7th Grade: 

In Ms. Vacanti's class, students are beginning a unit on imperialism.  The students did research projects with pow-
er point presentations about countries that the US had political, economic and military control of in the early 
1900s (Cuba, Puerto Rico, Panama, The Phillippines, Guam, American Samoa, Colombia, Dominican Republic 
and Nicaragua) and reflecting on those relationships today. 

In Ms. Andrews' class, students are finishing an IB unit on Progressivism and will be developing awareness cam-
paigns for modern day progressive organizations. 

In math, students are finishing their first unit on geography.  They will be taking a benchmark test this week. 

Ms. Harbottle is beginning a unit on geography and will begin a unit project at the end of the month. 

  

сǘƘ DǊŀŘŜΥ 
¢ƘŜ ǎƛȄǘƘ ƎǊŀŘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ƘŀǊŘ ŜȄǇƭƻǊƛƴƎ Ƴŀƴȅ ŀǾŜƴǳŜǎ ƛƴ ŜŀŎƘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎΦ CƻǊ 
ƳŀǘƘΣ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ Ƨǳǎǘ ŬƴƛǎƘŜŘ άtƛ 5ŀȅέΣ ǿƘƛŎƘ ƛǎ ǿƘŜǊŜ ǘƘŜȅ ƭŜŀǊƴ ǿƘŀǘ άtƛέ ƛǎ ƛƴ ǘŜǊƳǎ ƻŦ ƴǳƳōŜǊǎ 
ŀƴŘ ƳŀǘƘΦ ¢ƘŜ ƭŀƴƎǳŀƎŜ ŀǊǘǎ ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ŀǊŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻŎŜǎǎ ƻŦ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ ǿǊƛǘŜ ŀǊƎǳƳŜƴǘŀǝǾŜ Ŝǎπ
ǎŀȅǎΦ CǳǊǘƘŜǊƳƻǊŜΣ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƛŜƴŎŜ ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ŀǊŜ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘƭȅ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǇƭŀƴǘǎΣ Ǉƭŀƴǘ ǊŜǇǊƻŘǳŎǝƻƴΣ ŀƴŘ 
ǇǊŜǇŀǊƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǳǎŜ ŀƴŘ ƭŜŀǊƴ ŀōƻǳǘ ƛƴǎŜŎǘǎ ōȅ ǳǎƛƴƎ aŀŘŀƎŀǎŎŀǊ IƛǎǎƛƴƎ /ƻŎƪǊƻŀŎƘŜǎΦ bŜȄǘΣ ǘƘŜ ǎƻŎƛŀƭ 
ǎǘǳŘƛŜǎ ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ŀǊŜ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ŀōƻǳǘ !ƴŎƛŜƴǘ DǊŜŜŎŜΦ [ŀǎǘƭȅΣ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀǊŜ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǾŜǊȅ ƘŀǊŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 
ǇǊŜǇŀǊŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǳǇŎƻƳƛƴƎ ǘŜǎǘǎ ŀƴŘ ƎŜǩƴƎ ǊŜŀŘȅ ōŜƎƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ Ŭƴŀƭ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊΦ 

  

5th Grade: 
Language Arts and Math are getting ready for AZ Merit. 

ELA - Persuasive Writing and Poetry 

Science - Human Body and Science Fair Project 

Math - Review of the year 

Social Studies - ABC's of the American Revolution Book 

  

Getting ready for camp! 
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Odyssey of the Mind 
  

Odyssey of the Mind is a program that was designed by Dr. Samuel Micklus almost thirty years 
ago.  The program was designed as a competitive program, but is nothing like typical sporting 
events.   Students are encouraged to think outside the box in an effort to solve one of five long 
term problems.    The problems and their subsequent solutions show students ability to do any-
thing from building a mechanical device to presenting their own interpretation of literary clas-

sics.    Students present their solutions at the local, state, and  World level.    

Thousands of teams (kindergarteners to college-aged students) from throughout the United States 
and roughly twenty five other countries take part in the program.   The focus of the program is 

creativity, and kids are rewarded more for how they apply their knowledge, skills and talents, ra-
ther than for coming up with the right answer.  In fact, in Odyssey, there isnõt one RIGHT an-

swer.  Students learn to work with their teammates, how to make decisions on their own and even 
how to work within a budget.  Teams are judged and scored at the various competitions   for their 

long-term problem solutions, how well they solve a òspontaneousó problem on the spot, and 
òstyleó- the elaboration of their long-term problem solution.    

Meadows has five teams that did well enough at the regional tournament on March 4th, 2017 to 
advance to the State Tournament in Tucson (April 1st, 2017).   There, they competed against teams 
from all over Arizona.  Should the teams place 1st or 2nd in their division/problem, they will be 

afforded the opportunity to compete at World Finals after school gets out in May.  
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Hello parents! We are collecting items for             
all grade levels theme baskets                               

to be auctioned off at the upcoming  

Meadows Spring Social on                               
Saturday, April 22nd. 

 Please select from an assortment of suggestions 
listed or add your own great themed ideas! 

Let's make this a huge success this year!           
We cannot do it without your participation.         

Donations will be collected                                      
3 DAYS ONLY -  BEFORE SCHOOL:             

Tuesday, April 11TH to Thursday , April 13TH 
(8:00-8:30 AM).  

Each student that brings in a donation before 
school during the collection week                        

will be rewarded with a yummy donut.                                       
Thank you for your help!                                    

Any alcohol donations can not be brought on to campus.   

¶ Please call or email me to coordinate pickup.  602-672-1000 
or brapatz@cox.net 

Brigitte Rapatz 

Sign-up Genius list for each grade level         
will be going out soon! 
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Attention 8th Grade Parents 

Our class Commencement Photo is coming up on Thursday April 20th.  The photo will 
be taken during 1st period so please come to school prepared.  Commencement dress 
code is required for the photo.  Please note appropriate dress for the guys and girls. 

Guys:  Must wear a shirt and tie with slacks. 

Girls:  Must wear a dress or a skirt and blouse.  No strapless dresses, spaghetti straps or 
halter dresses will be allowed, unless a sweater or jacket is worn at all times. 

Anyone not dressed appropriately will not be allowed to participate in the 
photo. 

Order forms have gone home with your children.  If you did not find the envelope in 
your childõs backpack please go to office to pick up another one.  You can also pay 

online.  https://dorianstudio.com/prepay/ 

The reference code for the panoramic photo will be 39857. 

This is only a prepayment site for orders placed before or on picture day.  Parents will 
need to include a copy of their receipt in the order form they give to the photographer 
on picture day with the details of which package they would like to order.  If your fami-
lies do not have a printer they can write "paid online" on the outside of the order from, 
that will work too.  Parents can alternatively choose to pay by cash, check or money or-
der on picture day using the order envelopes.  Please have students turn in their orders 

to the photographer on picture day like always. 

If parents want to pay by credit card after picture day, April 20th, the online option will 
no longer be available.  Parents can call Customer Support at 800-826-3535 and we can 
place an order over the phone with a Visa or MasterCard and pictures will then be sent 

home instead of back to school.  There will be a late order fee of $5 for any order placed 
after picture day.  The photo on the 20th is a panoramic group photo of the entire 2017 

8th grade class.  Individual photos will be taken by Dorian on Commencement night and 
another order form will be sent home on April 25th.  Please keep an eye out for them. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call or email me. 

Lynda Teague   02/885-1594  Lynda@pivotalprinting.com 
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2017 Meadows 8th Grade Commencement  

'Riding the Wave' 

 

Design by Paige Flint-Long 

ParentsñAll the information you will need in order for your 8th grader to participate in Commencement and end-of-
the-year events is at     http://meadowsptm.org/whats -happening/8th -grade-commencement/  

Commencement payment was due March 31st.   

Payments can still be made through the PTM Website. 

As part of the $55 Commencement  Fee, your student will receive a keepsake DVD with photos of the their class 
friends and a t-shirt that has the class theme on front with all the 8th graders names on the back.  It is a tradition for 
the teachers, staff and 8th graders to wear their t-shirts on Fridays for spirit.   

We need to order the DVDs and T-shirts by Friday 4/25/2017 so payment and the t-shirt size is re-
quired to do both.  Your student will not get their DVD or t-shirt if payment is not made by then.   

Please contact Commencement Chair if you are unable to make payment by Friday.   

8th Grade Commencement Photo Thursday April 20th.   

The photo will be taken during 1st period so please come to school prepared.  Commencement dress 
code is required for the photo.  Please note appropriate dress for the guys and girls. 

Guys:  Must wear a shirt and tie with slacks. 

Girls:  Must wear a dress or a skirt and blouse.  No strapless dresses, spaghetti straps or halter dresses 
will be allowed, unless a sweater or jacket is worn at all times. 

Anyone not dressed appropriately will be given appropriate attire to wear. 

Payment Order forms have gone home with your children.  You can pay cash, check, money-order or 
pay online: 

 https://dorianstudio.com/prepay/   The reference code for the panoramic photo will be 39857. 

 This is only a prepayment site for orders placed before or on picture day.  Print copy of  order receipt 
and place in order envelope to give to the photographer on picture day with the details of which pack-
age they would like to order.  If you are unable to print receipt, write "paid online" on the outside of the 
order from.   

 

If parents want to pay by credit card after picture day, April 20th, the online option will no longer be 
available.  Parents can call Customer Support at 800-826-3535 to place those orders over the phone 
with a Visa or MasterCard and pictures will then be sent home instead of back to school.  There will be 
a late order fee of $5 for any order placed after picture day. 

The photo on the 20th is a panoramic group photo of the entire 2017 8th grade class.  Individual photos 

will be taken by Dorian on Commencement night and another order form will be sent home on April 

25th.  Please keep an eye out for them. 

If you have any questions, please contact the 8th Grade Commencement Committee 
Chair: 

Brigitte Rapatz, brapatz@cox.net or 602-672-1000. 

https://dorianstudio.com/prepay/
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Calling All Meadows Parents! 

Softball and Baseball season is FINALLY here!! 

The Meadows Snack Shack is looking for volunteers!! 

What a fun way to raise money for our schools      
programs while spending some great quality time 

with your child.   

The Snack Shack is also a easy way to earn those 
Community Service hours all our students are re-

quired to complete. 

Please sign up for a shift today & make this fundrais-
ing program a hit for the 2016-17 year!!  

 

Please use the link below to sign up. 

       http://www.signupgenius.com/
go/10c094fada929ab9-calling6 
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On March 30th, Meadows' NJHS had an Induction Ceremony 
to welcome twenty-five new 7th grade members.  Students applied 
and were selected based upon the Five Qualities of Membership: 

Scholarship, Service, Leadership, Citizenship and Character.   

Congratulations to Maggie Abernethy, Devora Bencomo, Molly Bissa, 
McKenna Carter, Ava Claus, Emma Claus, Ryan Cotter, Jonathan 

DePratti, Arman Flores, Corin Friese, Ben Herman, Alyssa Hill, Jose-
phine Isham, Rachel Jutzi, Adeline Kershner, Andrew Martincic,Emi 

McGuire, Kellen Newsome, Kennedy Patton, Emma Ramella, Charles 
Talbot, Alex Trujillo, Ezri Tyler, Madison Udall and Hailey Wardell! 

Current NJHS members have been busy assisting teachers before and after 
school packing up book rooms in preparation for the upcoming construction. 

National Junior Honor Society             

Welcomes New Members! 
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Remember to return 
your library books by 

4/13. 
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LUNCH DUTY HELP 
As the school year progresses, lunchtime seems to 

be getting a bit more hectic.  

Please consider coming to school and helping at 
lunchtime to keep things running smoothly.  

This would greatly help the teachers                   
and staff at Meadows. 

Please schedule a day and time                            
by using the link below.   

 

http://www.signupgenius.com/
go/20f044dacaa23a31-lunch 
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Did you know that you or your student can check 
out a Family Pass to the Phoenix Art Museum from 

the library just as you would a library book? 

The Pass is checked out for 7 days so you will al-
ways have a weekend to use it.  

Please return on time. 

General admission for 2 adults and their children or 
grandchildren ages 17 and under, 

10% Discount at The Museum Store and Palette at 
the Phoenix Art Museum 

To checkout - cardholder must be an employee,  
student, or guardian of a student that attends    

Madison Meadows Middle School. 

https://sites.google.com/a/madisoned.org/library/ 

Maria Rowell ð Media Center / Library 

Sponsored 
by 


